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Extension of Payment Deadline for All 
Direct Contributors in Areas Affected by 

Tropical Storm Ursula

In light of the recent devastation caused by Tropical Storm Ursula, 
please be advised that the deadline for payment of premium 
contribution for the applicable month of December 2019 for all 
Direct Contributors shall be extended until January 31, 2020 in 
all Local Government Units (LGUs) that have declared a state of 
calamity.

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Call Centers 
at (02) 8441-7442 or through any of the PhilHealth Regional and 
Local Health Insurance Officers.


